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Cranbrook Community Theatre Presents

A focus on excellence. 
A commitment to the future.

Supporting B.C.’s young athletes

Teck is proud to be the title sponsor of Cross Country 
B.C.’s skier development program. Through our 
partnership with Cross Country B.C., we are supporting 
excellence in sport and providing youth with experiences 
that will help prepare them for the future. 

Come out and support these skiers at the Teck  
Kootenay Cup 3 & 4 on Jan 18–19, 2014 at the  
Kimberley Nordic Centre. For start times and more 
information, visit www.kimberleynordic.org

For more information on Cross Country B.C.’s skier 
development program go to www.crosscountrybc.ca

With a Tax-Free Savings 
Account, you can invest 
up to $31,000 today and 
never pay a penny on the 
interest it earns. Let’s talk. 
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Let’s talk TFSAs.

“  A chance to earn 
money without 
taxes. Really?”

kscu.com

Arne Petryshen
Cranbrook city 

council discussed the 
possibility of a walking 

path or sidewalk to 
continue the trail be-
tween the Prestige Inn 
and Elizabeth Lake. 

The correspondence 
letters were brought up 
during the Jan. 6 city 
council meeting. 

In the letter, Eliza-
beth Lake Lodge attri-
butes some of its sum-
mer guests’ shorter 
stays to the fragmenta-
tion of the trails. George 
Freitag, from Elizabeth 

Lake Lodge, notes that 
better connections be-
tween the trails and 
signage would help, as 
would a sidewalk that 
connects the Prestige 
to Elizabeth Lake. 

In his response, 
Mayor Wayne Stetski 
said the Highway 3/95 
Revitalization Commit-
tee has identified a 
connecting trail be-
tween the Prestige Inn 
and Elizabeth Lake as a 
priority. 

City staff recom-
mended that Council 
receive the email corre-
spondence from Dec. 
18, 2013 regarding the 
trail connector and 
refer it to the Highway 
3/95 Revitalization 
Committee, which is 
what council did. 

In his letter, Stetski 
also advises that coun-
cil should discuss it as 
part of upcoming bud-
get meetings. 

“In order to improve 
Cranbrook I guess both 
from a tourism per-
spective and a hotel 
perspective and a resi-
dent perspective, we 
should be extending a 
trail or a sidewalk,” 
Stetski said. “In essence 
it would go from down-
town to Elizabeth 
Lake.”

He said there is al-
ready a trail that goes 
as far as the Prestige 

Inn, but there is noth-
ing from there that 
leads a pedestrian safe-
ly off highway to Eliza-
beth Lake. 

The motion was to 
refer to the Highway 
3/95 Revitalization 
Committee. 

Coun. Sharon Cross 
asked whether the city 
should also talk to 
ICBC and the Ministry 
of Transportation and 
Infrastructure about a 
safety audit of the    
area.

Stetski said that the 
ministry is represented 
on the highway com-
mittee. 

Coun. Denise 
Pallesen is also on the 
committee. 

“Maybe we can get 
some dollars to do a 
sidewalk, which would 
be nice because there’s 
nothing there now,” 
Pallesen said.

Stetski said from his 
perspective it doesn’t 
have to be a sidewalk 
necessarily, but could 
be “a well done gravel 
or hard surface trail; 
anything you could 
travel alongside the 
highway safely.” 

Cranbrook looks at Elizabeth Lake-Prestige connector


